





INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Circular No. ISS/DP/044/2022-23 Date: 02/02/2023

ANNUAL DAY CELEBRATIONS

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah!!

We cordially invite you to the Annual Day on Friday, 3rd February 2023 at 6.30 pm in the school premises. Hope you have received the invitation already sent to you.

As you are aware, we had to cancel various events on the day of our carnival celebrations due to heavy rain and many students could not perform. Inorder to boost the confidence of these students, let us join and encourage the young talents of ISS and make this Annual Day a success.

As many parents will be visiting the school to be a part of this programme, school administration has taken few steps inorder to control the traffic along with other safety measures. We request you to kindly co-operate with us and follow the given guidelines.

- The gates will be opened from 5.30 pm onwards
- The entry is available from Gate No. 1 i.e. Main gate, near Indian Social Club and Gate No.2 which is at the rear side of the main building.
- Parking slots are available near the KG block as well at the rear side of the main building. You are requested to park your vehicles in such a way that your vehicle does not become a hindrance to other vehicles, in case they want to take their vehicle out.
- The entry of vehicles from KG block to the main gate is blocked. In case you are using the main gate, then you need to park your vehicles near the KG block or in the ground opposite to the Pakistan school.
- The participants are requested to coordinate with their respective teachers regarding reporting time
- We also request the parents to collect their wards after 15-20 minutes of their performance when the respective teacher in-charge informs them. For more details, please coordinate with the ward's teacher in-charge.
- Parents are requested to take care of their wards and ensure they are with them.

- Students can come in their decent party dress but ID card is mandatory

Deepak Patankar

Principal